
Friockheim Primary School Parent Council

Minute of meeting of Friockheim Primary School Parent Council on Tuesday 23rd April 2013 at Friockheim Primary School.

Present:

Mrs S Beveridge – Depute Chairperson

Mrs L Robertson – Head Teacher

Mrs A Neate – Parent Member

Miss L Geekie – Parent Member

Mrs H Davis – Parent Member

Mrs B Lawson – Parent Member

1. APOLOGIES

Mr M Rainey

Mrs Morrison

Mr Gallon

Mrs Esslemont

2. MINUTE OF PREVIOUS MEETING

The minute of previous meeting was not available – this shall be addressed in due course.

Confirmation has been received from Alan Fyffe , Angus Council regarding the sharing of photographs and videos on public domains and social networking sites.

Only footage/photograph of parents own children may be shared on public sites. If any other children are included, it is not permissible. This will be included in the newsletter.

3. MATTERS ARISING

· Angela Medlock was introduced as the new secretary with effect from 01/04/2013.
· A “Restorative Approaches” Information evening is due to be held on the 8th May 2013 6-7pm.
· Mrs Beveridge and Mrs Garbett-Heenan are to put together a leaflet with staff and pupil council by the end of May.

· A homework questionnaire is to be issued to parents, staff and pupils. The Parent Council will compile the version to be issued to parents  - Mrs Davis and Miss Geekie will attend to this. At short meeting will be held at the end of the PTA meeting on 7th May 2013to discuss this.

· Mrs Beveridge will include the update for the newsletter.

· Week commencing 17th May 2013, parents will be invited to participate in the Active Learning week. It is also hoped that parents will join in with “parents activity”.

· Mrs Davis asked if there will be a Cycling Proficiency course available for P7’s. Mrs Robertson advised that this is no longer possible as the remit for the Community Police Officer has changed and he is no longer able to assist. It was stated that this is possibly something that parents could help with and enquiries are to be made to see if there is any training available.

SPORTS DAY – 31st May 2013 had been given as the original date but this may need to be changed. The date is yet to be confirmed. Pupil council to arrange. 

4. CORRESPONDENCE

“Parent Council Resource” was passed to Mrs Beveridge.

5. POINTS RAISED

Mrs Beveridge asked if there was any possibility of making the PTA and Parent Council on the same night – this is to be considered.

Internet Safety was also questioned and Mrs Robertson advised that this will be introduced next year.

6. SCHOOL UPDATE

Mrs Robertson advised that new toilets in the upper school are to be provided over the summer holidays and this will be paid for by Angus Council. 

7. DATE OF NEXT MEETING

Tuesday 11th June 2013 at 6pm – ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

SIGNED……………………………..CHAIRPERSON

DATE…………………………………

cc. Susan Duff

